
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN  
Friday, April 5, 2019 
B Day  
 
TODAY’S EVENTS  
10-Minute Advisory Bell Schedule, 9:00-9:10am 
Spring Fling, Small Gym, 10:00-12:30pm  
District 6 BAC Meeting, Douglas Elementary, Noon 
Rep from NCSU VetPAC at BHS, 1:15pm  
Softball @ Leesville, 4:00PM  
JV Baseball vs Leesville, 4:30pm  
Varsity Boys Lacrosse vs Enloe, 5:00pm  
IB Senior Art Show, Artspace, 5:00pm  
Raleigh Concert Band Rehearsal, Auditorium, 5:00pm  
Varsity Baseball @ Leesville, 7:00pm  
Varsity Girls Lacrosse vs Enloe, 7:00pm  
 
SATURDAY EVENTS 
Blayne Brown Kids Baseball CAmp, 8:00-Noon 
Prom Building, Small Gym, 11:00-3:00pm  
Raleigh Concert Band, Auditorium, 4:00-9:00pm  
 
SUNDAY EVENTS 
Prom Building, Small Gym, 1:00-4:00pm  
Football Dinner, Cafeteria 
 
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENT 
To sign up for general PTSA communications [information for all BHS families], visit 
http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html​.  

Parents, in recognition of academic achievement, please join the Academic Boosters in honoring our Freshmen, 
Sophomores and Juniors who have achieved a weighted 3.75 GPA or higher.  Our Seniors will be honored with the Latin 
honors system, Cum Laude, Magna Cum Laude and Summa Cum Laude.  

Wednesday, April 10​th​:  Freshmen (8:00 am) and Sophomore (9:30 am) Honors Programs and Receptions 

Thursday, April 11​th​:      Juniors (8:00 am) and Seniors (9:30 am) Honors Programs and Reception 

Honors Receptions Volunteers Needed. This is a fun and easy volunteer job where you get to support your kids and 
their friends! Please sign up at ​https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30EOA4CA8A72DA2FDO-broughton1​ or email Janey 
Hunter at ​janey.hunter@hotmail.com​ to volunteer. The volunteer shifts are: Wednesday, April 10 from 7:30-9:30 and 
9:300-11:30 and Thursday, April 11 from 7:30-9:30 and 9:30-11:30. When signing up, please consider working a 
different reception than the grade that your child is in. This will allow you to see and support your child and also 
provide support at a reception.  

 
This Saturday April 6th we will be holding the 16th Annual Blayne Brown Broughton Baseball Camp. The camp is free for boys 
and girls ages 7 to 12. Registration begins at 8:00. Introduction of the current and former players begins around 8:45 and the 
camp runs from 9:00 to about 11:45. If you have a son or daughter that would like to participate bring them Saturday! Blayne 
Brown was a 2005 Graduate of Broughton High School who also earned an IB diploma. For his CASS hours toward his IB 
diploma Blayne combined his love for baseball with his love for kids to create the camp in 2004. Unfortunately, in 2006 
Blayne was returning from college to watch Broughton play and help organize the camp when he was killed in a car accident. 
Blayne's teammates wanted the camp to continue in his honor. In addition, we award one player the #1 to honor Blayne. It is 
given to the player that shows great commitment and dedication to his teammates and the program. This year's recipient is 
Josh Sine.  
 

http://broughtonptsa.weebly.com/communications.html
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30EOA4CA8A72DA2FDO-broughton1
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Mark Your Calendar 
Broughton Class of 2019 Baccalaureate 
Sunday, June 9, 2019 
6:00pm 
Edenton Street United Methodist Church 
228 West Edenton Street 
 
This Christian service celebrates the beautiful blessings of the 2019 Senior Class. Every student, family, staff member and 
friend of every faith is welcome! 
A formal invitation will be sent to every member of the Class of 2019 in the spring. Consider this event a great opportunity to 
invite additional family and friends who may be unable to attend graduation due to the limited admission. 
If you have a student interested in participating in Baccalaureate, please email DeAnn Alphin (dalphin0427@gmail.com) or 
Catherine Bond (catherinebond15@gmail.com) 
Baccalaureate is funded entirely by monetary donations and is not a school-sponsored event. Contributions cover costs such 
as the church rental, speaker fees, printing, postage, etc. Your support is greatly appreciated. 
CHECKS: Please make checks payable to “Broughton Baccalaureate” and mail to Katrina Eller 5404 Aztec Drive, Raleigh, NC 
27612 
Venmo- @Katrina-Eller 
 
 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL] 
 
Auditions for the 2019 Distinct Youth Talent Show will be held on Monday, April 8, from 2:45-4:00 pm. 

Meet in Ms. Closs’s Room 2310 after school. Any talent acts are welcome. The day of the show is April 

12th. First place winners will receive a prize of $100, second place $50, and third place $25.  

 

Ever thought about being a veterinarian “when you grow up?” If so, you may want to attend a session 

with the reps from the NC State Veterinarian School who will be at Broughton TODAY at 1:15pm. The 

sign-up sheet is available on the cart outside the Guidance Resource Center, Room 1209.  
 

 ​Broughton Pantry Community Service Opportunity. The Broughton Pantry is accepting donations of short sleeve 

shirts, underwear, bras, light jackets, socks, leggings, shorts, rain jackets and other items through April 12​th​. 

Please visit the Amazon Wish List,​https://tinyurl.com/yyw2hhln​ to select and ship items. Community service 

hours may be earned for students who do not already have 5 hours for donations this year. Students should fill 

out community service forms and attach a receipt to the form to receive credit for their purchases. Questions? 

bgulewich@wcpss.net​. 
 

 
STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 
 
SUMMA Student Theological Debate Society​ is inviting high school students entering grades 9–12 in the fall of 
2019 to apply for SUMMA Debate Camp, held July 16–24 at the ​University of the South​ in Sewanee, Tennessee. 
SUMMA Camp is a unique opportunity for students to explore their faith through intellectual channels, meet 
lifelong friends, and have a lot of fun on one of the most beautiful college campuses in the country! At SUMMA 
Camp, students of all faiths learn valuable skills for debate, public speaking, and theological reflection. ​No 
previous debate experience​ or formal theological study is necessary. Campers have a ​true collegiate experience​, 
but camp is not all work! There is plenty of time left over to swim, play sports, watch movies, and have lots of 
great, summer fun! At the beginning of camp, a resolution is introduced, and each student argues both sides of 
the issue. At the end of camp, the SUMMA prize is awarded to the student who best exemplifies the spirit of 
SUMMA camp: speaking the truth in love. The SUMMA prize includes a $1,000 scholarship. For all students, the 
cost of SUMMA is partially defrayed through donations, grants, and an endowment. The cost to parents is $750, 
which includes room, all meals, and all materials. A limited number of scholarships are available for students 
with demonstrated financial need. 
For more information and to apply, students should visit​summa.sewanee.edu​, or contact recruitment specialist 
Walker Adams athwadams@sewanee.edu. 

https://tinyurl.com/yyw2hhln
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Artspace is happy to present their 30th summer of offering intensive-yet-fun, project-oriented classes for youths 
[ages 5-16] and adults [ages 16+]. Artspace Summer Arts Programs provides a unique opportunity for students 
to work directly with professional artists and to gain quality experience through hands-on activities.  Each 
summer, Artspace offers up to 50 full, financial need-based scholarship to Wake County students through 
recommendations from their teachers to participate. Deadline for scholarship nomination forms: April 26, 2019. 
For additional information on the Artspace Summer Arts Program, visit ​www.artspacenc.org​ or acll 
919-821-2787. or email Education + Outreach Manager Brittany Carlson at ​bcarlson@artspacenc.org​.  
 
Seniors & Juniors ​may sign up to meet with college representatives who visit Broughton throughout the year. 
Sign-up sheets are posted in a notebook in the Guidance Resource Center [Room 1209]. ​Teachers must give 
permission for students to attend these meetings. ​See Mr. Rudder in the Guidance Resource Center if you have 
questions.  
  
East Carolina University Tuesday, April 9                          B-Day  9:45AM 
 
 College & University Open Houses/Information Sessions 

[Not held on the Broughton campus] 
 
Case Western Reserve Univ. April 5, 12, 19 Open Houses 

Schedule visits at case.edu/admission 
 

James Madison University Sunday, March 31, 2019 
Courtyard by Marriott Raleigh 
Cary-Parkside Town Commons, Cary, NC 
RSVP: jmu.edu/admissions/reception 
 

 Benedict College [SC] April 12     Spring Open House 
9:00 am - Noon    Complimentary lunch 
To register, visit ​www.benedict.edu/admissions  

 
¶
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